
Greene County Commission Briefing   

Thursday, March 01, 2018, 9:30 AM  

1443 North Robberson, 10th Floor 

 

Present: Alissa Zhu, Phil Corcoran, Harold Bengsch, Jeff Scott, Lincoln Hough, Kate Morris, Cindy Stein, 

Chris Coulter, Mailyn Jeffries, and Bob Cirtin.  

 

The Highway Safety Grant, which had been tabled twice before for lack of information, was revisited a 

third time. Phil Corcoran gave an overview of the grant benefits and noted that they would be removing 

the request for additional deputies. They would still ask for the following: $50,000 for vehicle occupant 

protection, $120,000 for MODOT HMV, $75,000 on youth alcohol program, and DWI overtime coverage.  

Commissioner Cirtin made a motion to authorize the grant application. Commissioner Hough seconded 

the motion. The motion passed unanimously.  

Aye: Bengsch, Cirtin, Hough. Nay: None. Absent: None. Abstain: None.  

 

The Director of Communications position was presented for discussion. Mailyn Jeffries explained the 

salary level history of the position. It was recommended by Human Resources to freeze this position and 

open a public information officer position at a lower grade. Commissioner Cirtin made the motion to 

accept the p.i.o. job description, authorize HR to post it, and to keep the Director of Communications 

position in reserve.  Commissioner Bengsch seconded the motion. The motion was passed unanimously.  

Aye: Bengsch, Cirtin, Hough. Nay: None. Absent: None. Abstain: None. 

 

Mailyn Jeffries updated the Commission on a recent career fair. Chris Coulter updated the Commission 

on various agreements he is working on. Meeting adjourned.  


